Town of Blackstone
Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Blackstone Planning Commission shall hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m., June 9,
2025 in the Blackstone Town Council Chambers, 100 W. Elm Street, Blackstone, Va. The
meeting is hereby called pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-2285. The Public Hearing is to
consider revisions to the Town’s current Zoning Ordinance. The Planning Commission may
recommend these revisions to the Town Council following this Public Hearing. Any person
desiring to be heard on this matter should attend the Public Hearing at the above stated date
and time. A copy of the proposed zoning ordinance is available for review in the Town
Manager’s office, 100 W. EIm Street. Questions or comments may also be directed to the Town
Manager at philipv@townofblackstoneva.com or (434) 292-7251. It is the Town’s intention to
comply with the ADA. Any person requiring physical or sensory accommodation should contact
the Town Manager’s office no later than June 5, 2025.




